
March 15, 2014

Seems like only a couple of weeks ago we were enjoying another wonderful evening at The
Shadow Lounge!

  

Oh yeah, it was!

  

Well, we had so much fun we decided to do it all over again this Saturday! So you should too!

  

See you at 10:00!

  

Ok, we'll be there a little earlier. But we won't start playing until 10:00. So if you get there earlier,

  

feel free to say "Hi!".

  

We won't stop until we run out of notes.

  

Or 1:00. 

  

Whichever comes first!
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